
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Records and Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oaks Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

210 N Park Ave 

Winter Park, FL 

32789 

Via 

G4 OOOD P.O. Drawer 200 RE: Withdrawal request of Megsinet-CLEC, Inc. 
Winter Park ,  FL Authority Number T-99-0024 
32790-0200 

Dear Ms. Bayo: Tel:  407-740-8575 

Fax: 407-740-061 3 

t m i @ t m i n c . c o m  
Megsinet-CLEC, Inc. filed its Initial Price List with the Commission May 1 1 , 1999. 
Staff has an outstanding data request open on this filing that we are not able to finalize 
at this point. 

Therefore, the company respectfully requests that it be allowed to withdraw this filing 
and resubmit the price list at a later date with all of the changes requested by staff 
completed. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover 
letter and returning to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for that 
purpose. 

Questions pertaining to this application or tariff should be directed to my attention at 
(407) 740-8575. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely R 
Y 

Thomas M. Forte 
Consultant to 
Megsinet-CLEC, Inc. 

Enclosures 

cc: La Vern Trotter - Megsinet 
file: Megsinet-CLEC - FL Local 
tms: FL1990 1 a 


